
 

 
Monday 11th December, 2017. 

 

Staffing News, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

 

Farewell 
I wish to advise our school community of some changes to staffing at St John’s for 2018.  
Sadly, Mr Fisher will not be returning to St John’s in 2018.  Mr Fisher has been appointed Assistant Principal at Holy 
Trinity Primary School, Granville.  Mr Fisher has been part of the St John’s community for five years.  During this time 
St John’s has made many significant gains and improvements under Mr Fisher’s leadership; particularly in the area of 
Numeracy.  I’m sure you join me in congratulating Mr Fisher and wishing him every success in his new appointment.  
This year we also farewell Miss Espiritu.  Miss Espiritu started at St John’s as a student teacher and remained for six 
years.  Miss Espiritu has accepted a teaching position at Our Lady of Lourdes, Seven Hills.  We thank Miss Espiritu 
for her commitment to teaching and her dedication to the children in her care.  Miss Espiritu will be sadly missed.   
Mrs Izci started her teaching career at St John’s this year.  Mrs Izci has accepted a teaching position at St John XXIII 
next year.  We wish her all the best in her new school and thank her for her contributions to St John’s. 
 

 Welcome 
It gives me great pleasure to announce the appointment of Mrs Jacqueline Willard as the new Assistant Principal of St 
John’s.  Mrs Willard is currently employed at St Madeleine’s, Kenthurst.  Mrs Willard ‘s broad knowledge of curriculum 
and her expertise in leading Project Based Learning and the implementation of technology will be an asset to St 
John’s.  
 
Ms Amanda Jefferey will also be joining our community as a classroom teacher in 2018.  Ms Jefferey is currently 
employed at St Michael’s Baulkham Hills.  Ms Jefferey is a highly skilled classroom practitioner who is passionate 
about education. 
 
I am sure that you will join with me in welcoming both Mrs Willard and Ms Jefferey to St John’s. 
 
The students will have the opportunity to meet their teachers for 2018 tomorrow. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Patricia Charlton. 
Principal. 
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